
 
 
 
 

 
DECISION RECORD 

 
Decision Record Number 60 
 

This document records a decision taken by the Police and Crime Commissioner, 
together with details of the advice he received prior to taking the decision. 
 

Decision taken 
 

The PCC has a statutory obligation to commission a service for victims. Following 
a detailed evaluation of the options the PCC decided to set up a separate legal 
entity to deliver this service moving forwards (covered under a separate 
Decision Record). The previous contract with Victim Support reached a 
conclusion and following contract management discussions the following 
monies were returned to the PCC by Victim Support. 
  

Setup costs £24k 
Performance reporting £10k 
Saturday working £2,410 
  

Total £36,410. This amount includes VAT. 
 

Details of advice taken 
 
Professional financial and legal advice has been sought to ensure the decision 
best supports business need and represents value for money. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Martin Scoble 
OPCC Chief Executive  
15th May 2018 
 
END 


